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2021-2022 Permit Fees
Notice of Changes

Most permit-related fees charged by the King County Department of Local 
Services, Permitting Division will increase 2.4% effective January 1, 2021.  
Please consult the 2021-2022 fee guides published on the agency website 
for precise fee information.

Fee changes were approved by the Metropolitan King County Council on 
November 16, 2020, per ordinance 19195, to defray the costs of local price 
inflation over the next two years.  The newly-adopted fees will be valid for 
two-years, until December 31, 2022.

School Impact Fees have also been amended effective January 1, 2021, per 
ordinance 19205. See Fee Guide 03 for updated fee amounts.
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